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Subject: 2024 FORM 1095-C Now Available Upon Request 
 
 
The 2024 FORM 1095-C will be available to employees, prior employees and retiree 
after February 28, 2025. These forms are no longer required to be mailed by the 
employer. You can choose to receive your form electronically, or, if preferred, it can 
be sent to you by mail.  
 
Request your FORM 1095-C by emailing TotalRewards@alyeska-pipeline.com  or 
by calling 907-787-8128. 
 
US Congress has recently provided welcome relief through the enactment of the 
Paperwork Burden Reduction Act and the Employer Reporting Improvement Act 
on December 23, 2024. These acts have streamlined the Affordable Care Act 
(ACA)’s reporting rules and eliminated the need for mailing of FORM 1095-C. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to reach out to Total Rewards if you have any questions or 
need further assistance. 
 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Dena Thomas 
Total Rewards Coordinator 
Alyeska Pipeline Service Company 
P.O. Box 196660, MS 536 
Anchorage, AK 99519-6660 
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